
Intimations: 

 

St. Ninian’s Friendly Corner is open on Tuesdays and Thursdays 11:00am – 

1:00pm in the Beith Hall (access from St. John’s Road and through the church).  

There is tea and coffee, biscuits, friendship, and a warm welcome for 

everyone.  Drop in anytime.  The church is also open on Tuesdays 11:00am – 

1:00pm for quiet reflection. 
 

We will be holding our Congregational Lunch in the Martin Shields Hall 

following this morning’s Service. All proceeds raised today will go to the 

Maggie Centre. 
 

If anyone has any contributions for the next issue of the Quarterly, please send 

them to Simone Hislop at simone_hislop@blueyonder.co.uk by the end of 

January. 
 

The next meeting of the Guild will be at 2:15pm on Tuesday 21st January in the 

Martin Shields Hall when Sian McSorley will be speaking about “Corstorphine 

Community Centre”. 
 

Conversazione, the Men’s Conversation Group, will resume next Wednesday, 

29th January, at 12:30pm in the Lounge. Meet up for great conversation. 

Please bring along your own lunch. If you are intending to come along, 

please let Douglas Ramsay know on 334 5599.  

Between October and December 2024, 437 items of food and toiletries were 

delivered to the Rock Trust. Many thanks for your continuing generosity which 

is greatly appreciated.  
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